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• 2020 BLANKET ATLANTA 

WITH LOVE 

 

• D5 COMMUNITY AWARDS 

 

• SENIOR SCAMS 

 

Happy Thanksgiving & Stay Safe! 

Greetings District 5, 
 
Our office has continued to proceed with our regularly scheduled events during 
the pandemic while adhering to the state’s social-distancing guidelines. At the 
end of October, we honored community leaders, partners, and employees who 
have helped our office serve the citizens of Fulton County and especially those in 
District 5 during this year during COVID-19. Our annual District 5 Community 
Awards Dinner was drive-thru style and safe for all attendees.  
 
In November, we hosted our Annual Blanket Atlanta With Love and were able to 
offer meals, clothing, blankets, shoes, toiletries, flu vaccinations, and COVID-19 
testing to Atlanta's homeless. Special thanks to the HOPE team, Dr. Marcus 
Green, East Atlanta Macaroni Kid, Fulton County Board of Health, and Ms. Full-
Figured Georgia for helping us serve citizens in need. To whom much is given 
much is required. 
 
Please peruse my latest newsletter and stay connected with our office. 
 
Yours In Service, 

Marvin Arrington, Jr. 
Vice-Chair & District 5 Commissioner, 
Fulton County Board of Commissioners 
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2020 BLANKET ATLANTA WITH LOVE 

PRYOR ST IN FRONT OF THE FULTON COUNTY  
GOVERNEMENT CENTER 



D5 COMMUNITY AWARDS 

It was a pleasure to award Hosea Helps with Non-Profit of the Year. With Hosea’s assistance, our 
office has been able to feed hundreds of families in District 5 during the economic hardship 
caused by COVID-19. We were also pleased to recognize the Emmaus House, which is a nonprofit 
that has helped meet the needs of our citizens in Peoplestown and surrounding East Atlanta 
communities. 
 
Special thanks to Rev. McGhee of Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter 1118, Inc. for the work he 
does to support our veterans in Fulton County. Likewise, we recognized Anna Roach, Fulton 
County Chief Operating Officer as employee of the year for her leadership this year during the 
pandemic. As always, I thank my staff for their hard work and diligence in coordinating this event 
for those who helped us help others. 

https://4hosea.org/
https://www.emmaushouseatlanta.org/
https://fulco.smugmug.com/District-5-Community-Awards-Ceremony-Arrington/
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